
TMHA Welcomes New Member Roberts Perryman P.C. 

 
We are pleased to announce that TMHA has a new Allied member.  We want to welcome Roberts 
Perryman, P.C (Ted Perryman) to the Association.  Ted attended the annual meeting in Orlando and was 
impressed enough with what he saw to want to become a member.  

 
Roberts Perryman is an “AV” rated law firm that has been 
recognized as one of the leaders in providing experienced legal 
services.  Their clients are trucking companies, employers and 
insurance companies and they have devoted the last 50 years to 
serving their needs. 

The attorneys at Roberts Perryman are recognized as leading advocates for the industries they 
represent, and they are frequently invited to speak and contribute to educational seminars and events.  
An example of the firm’s commitment to the industries they serve is that all attorneys who handle 
trucking litigation hold CDL’s.   In addition, they are members of various committees and boards serving 
both the trucking and insurance industries.   

Roberts Perryman says, “We understand that effective, quality and cost-efficient legal representation 
are important to our clients. We take a hands-on approach to resolving claims before they reach 
litigation. We will make sure your cases are settled, mediated, or tried as soon as practical. We are 
advocates of alternative dispute resolution and routinely mediate well over 100 claims each year. We 
handle your case as if it was our own...because it is.”  
 
Welcome to TMHA, Ted Perryman and Roberts Perryman P.C. 
 


